
Getting things done – Seabraes
#dundeewestend
I received concerns last week about glass strewn around the steps at Seabraes
and ivy over the steps – also utility covers that required putting back in
place.

I raised the glass issue with the council’s Neighbourhood Services to get it
cleared up and am also grateful to the Roads Maintenance Partnership which
promptly visited the site in relation to the utility covers :
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